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① Heavenly Top Gun youths reading the resolution and making their oath. ② Heavenly Asia-Pacific 

youth leaders with their Heavenly Top Gun appointment certificates 

 

Following True Mother's guidance, the Heavenly Asia-Pacific Family Federation officially launched a 

Heavenly Top Gun mission program. 

 

The April 30 launching event was held simultaneously across the regions of the Asia-Pacific, including 

Bangkok, Manila, and Sydney, with participation both in person and online. 

 

 

③ The Asia-Pacific Heavenly Top Gun Launching Ceremony ④ Poster announcing the 2025 Asia-

Pacific Heavenly Top Gun Launching Ceremony 

 

During the launch ceremony, many members, including leaders, missionaries, blessed families, and young 

people from all over the Asia-Pacific, gathered to celebrate the program's debut. Notably, 12 young 

people selected from eight countries were officially appointed as the first Asia-Pacific Heavenly Top Gun 

missionaries. 

 

In his opening remarks, Vice Continental Director Yamada Yutaka urged the Heavenly Top Gun youth to 

become the key figures who will inherit True Parents' heart and carry on their vision. 

 

Continental Director Hori Masaichi encouraged them to make history by fulfilling True Mother's 

expectations and assured them of his full support, and Dr. Robert Kittel emphasized the importance of 

combining both spirituality and intellect in missionary work. 

 

During the appointment ceremony, the new missionaries were presented with Heavenly Top Gun badges 

and Death Valley holy salt. They made a firm pledge to inherit True Parents' will and dedicate themselves 

to advancing the Asia-Pacific providence. 

 

With the launch of this mission program, the future of missionary activities in the Heavenly Asia-Pacific 

region is expected to grow and become even more vibrant and dynamic. 

 


